Conference Call minutes
October 9th, 2011 7:00 PM

Per Brad, Camp Wilderness will be partnering with Northern Tier to open up trips to the Boundary Waters. This is new and a feature unique to our camp, so far as we know.

The Aurora went out on time, we are looking for stories and notes to put in the future issues. Most auroras are being sent out via e-mail now, with only about thirty going out via regular mail.

30-40 people are attending the Fall Fellowship. Damian Lewis will be doing the cooking for the event. The Fellowship will begin at around 5 PM on Friday, with a cracker barrel and campfire to follow.

Justin Nyland has been helpful with membership by going into the Fargo Boy Scout office to pick up membership forms. We have had a steady influx of members trickling in at a rate of roughly 1-2 per month. Forms have been sent out to former members, and the results so far have been successful in elevating the membership of the Association. 105 members are in good standing as of today.

\$2,371.26 of funds remain in the Alumni account.

Adam Duey may potentially be filling a role in the association covered normally by our membership chair, Chris Soper. The Alumni social events pose a substantial workload, so Adam's role if accepted would be to find social chairs, publicize, and report in the Aurora.

Chad motioned to reimburse Chris Soper for the Aurora mailings, \$35.84 for the production costs and \$32.35 for the shipping. The motion was seconded by Ryan Foley and passed.

The Camp Wilderness staff Christmas party is to be held on the 17th of December at around 4 PM, at the Zorbaz near Dorset, MN.

Report on the staff scholarship that 20+ staff qualified for the scholarship. Money transferred from the Fargodome events could help to increase the amount given out to chosen staff members.

Chad Swenson moved to appoint Bill Beyer to the Board of Directors in Warren Tobin's place, seconded by Ryan Foley.

Bob Rezac, Tim Jezierski, and Chad Swenson will be at camp and go over the site of the museum next weekend during Fall Fellowship. Currently they are looking for help with items, photos, displays, memorabilia, etc. bob and chad will produce a todo and needs list.

Next year we would like to have people lined up to manage the Alumni side of things at camp. The Open House committee should determine who to delegate the management of those tasks to a few weeks prior to Alumni week at camp. Also, notifications should go out regarding physical forms and any other camp pre-requisites. The notifications should go up on the Alumni webpage, in the publication, and on Facebook to make people aware.

Respectfully submitted by David Valovage on 10/09/2011